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Today we have held our first ever Careers 
Fair! What a great day, with the children 
having talks and visits from professionals in 
different job roles. Our visitors were able to 
give the children a real-life insight in to their 
careers sharing experiences of their 
different roles; the children were fascinated! 
We were lucky enough to have mid-wives, 
an engineer, someone from the Navy, a 
police officer, an ICT technician and a 
motorbike speedway racer! Thank you to 
our volunteers today, the children have 
absolutely loved it.  
 

 

  
Our Reception classes have finished their 
transition period and are now full time and 
are showing us that they are ready for 
school full time and are thriving in their new 
classes.    
 

 

For home learning ideas please see your 
child’s class page on our website.  

Bromstone Primary School - Class Pages 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
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Sports news  
  
Football:  
Last week our football team took part in 
their first festival. The boys played really 
well together and won two matches and 
drew two matches, well done to Olly, 
Ronnie, Dylan, Ellis, Riley, Charlie, Holly, 
Theo and Harry!  
 

 
  
Netball:  
This week some year 5 and 6 children 
played in a netball festival and had a great 
time. All of the players did a great job. Well 
done to Holly, Cassiel, Olly, Harry, Holly C, 
Chloe and Sophia!  
  

  
  
Upcoming Events  
Good luck to our year 5/6 Football Team 
this afternoon as they go and play in 
another festival, hopefully they will build 

upon their success from last week. Results 
to follow next week.   
  
After School Clubs  
Please click on the link below to see details 
of after school clubs for Term 1.  

Bromstone Primary School - School Clubs 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
  
Reminders for families  
For home learning ideas please see your 
child’s class page on our website.  

Bromstone Primary School - Class Pages 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
  
  
Please can you ensure that only fruit is 
provided for a snack at playtime.  
The gates are only open from 8.35am – 
8.45am. We will be promptly shutting the 
gates at 8.45am. Please ensure that your 
children are on time.  
If you need to talk to a member of staff 
please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
  
  

For information 

For more information and news please 
visit our website. 
 

https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=21
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=21
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=Class+Pages&pid=32
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=Class+Pages&pid=32
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/

